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One injured in Jackson Co wreck
(KNZA)--A two-vehicle Sunday morning Jackson County wreck sent a Topeka
man to the hospital.

Jackson County Sheriff Tim Morse says the wreck happened at the intersection of
U.S. 75 Highway and 214th Road, south of Holton, around 8:30.

Morse said 68-year-old Holton resident Lee Doyle was eastbound on 214th Road
when he attempted to cross the northbound lanes of U.S. 75 and his pickup truck
struck the driver's side of a northbound car driven by 74-year-old Steven Cook. 

Cook was pinned in his vehicle and had to be extricated by the Holton Fire
Department.

He was transported by Jackson County EMS to a Topeka hospital with non-life
threatening injuries.  Doyle was not hurt.

Holton Police also assisted at the scene.
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